
 
 
 
From: Ben Greenaway  
Sent: 27 March 2015 12:28 

To: 'aprior@hereforshire.gov.uk' 
Subject: P150405/F - The Fir Tree Inn 

 
Dear Mr Prior, 
 
Following consultation comments from the Environmental Health Team regarding noise in respect of the 
above application, please find attached an amended plan. As you will see the amenity area serving unit 2 
which was deemed to be unsatisfactory has been relocated away from the road and would now be 
screened by way of a 1.8m high close board fence and a new hedge. I trust that this amendment will 
overcome the concerns raised. 
 
Please let me know if you have any queries. 
 
Regards 
 

Ben Greenaway  

EJ Planning Ltd. 
PO Box 310  
Malvern 
WR14 9FF 
07506584094 
 
 


